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I oppose this hearing as this will be very difficult for adult foster owners as it is right 

now its still  hard to thrive I  the business as the cost of living  and the recession has 

really hit hard.This business  is quite difficult  especially  with a population with 

different  challenges  thus they can never be treated equally  that's why every 

resident has there own care plan dictating there care needs. 


